
 
 

Circular No. 20034 
15th December, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Mid-year Examination Contingency Plan (S1-S5) 
 
The mid-year examination will take place after the Christmas and New Year holidays. However, in 
the light of the current COVID-19 situation, suspension of in-person classes may continue after the 
holidays. The school has drawn up a contingency plan for the mid-year examination.   
 
If in-person classes resume, the mid-year examination will take place as scheduled. If suspension of 
in-person classes continues, the school will postpone the mid-year examination and hold the 
examination once classes resume. The syllabuses of the examination will remain the same. The 
school will conduct online classes during the original examination period.  
 
Parents and students should pay close attention to any latest announcements of our school and the 
Education Bureau. 
    
For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Lee Ting Leung 
Principal 
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敬啟者：                 

 
有關中期考試應變安排 

 
        中期考試將於聖誕及新年假後舉行。但鑒於2019冠狀病毒病情況，學校可能於假期後仍

須暫停面授課堂，而學校已制定有關中期考試應變安排。 

 
        如學校於假期後能恢復面授課堂，中期考試將如期舉行。如學校仍須暫停面授課堂，    

中期考試將延期，並於復課後立刻舉行。考試範圍將維持不變。學校將於原定考試時段繼續

進行網上課堂。 

 
        家長和學生應密切注意教育局及學校的最新公布。 

 
        如有疑問，歡迎致電校務處查詢(電話 27118175)。 

 
        此致 

中一至中五級家長 

陳瑞祺（喇沙）書院校長 

李丁亮  啟 

 
2020 年 12 月 15 日 


